29 March 2004

PRESS RELEASE

Re: Heathrow Police (Special Branch) visits Berkyn Manor Farm 

On Thursday 25 March 2004, Special Branch Police Officers arrived at Berkyn Manor Farm, Horton wanting to know who owned the farmland between Heathrow and Windsor under the flight path.  

They want to set up a mobile texting system to warn local farmers and land owners to be extra vigilant during periods of heightened security periods and know who to contact to obtain easy access to the land for security forces. 

The Directors of J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. helped give the Special Branch the names and telephone numbers of various farmers and landowners in the area. 

